
St. Mary-Holy Cross Finance Council
November 15, 2022

Attendance: Father Michael Amadeo, Heidi Ackerman, Sue Tollefson, John 
Fisher, Doug Jones, Mike Winders, Bill Rooney, Diane Gannon and Candy 
Zidon

Absent: Sarah Baumberger

Father opened in prayer at 6:30 p.m.

Mike made a motion to approve the minutes from the September meeting and 
Sue seconded.

September and October Finance statement was discussed.  Our income is 
down a little but the expenses are as well.  This is something we need to keep a 
close watch on.
Sue made the motion to approve the financials and Diane seconded.

New Business:

1) Adjusted the priest housing up to $1250/mo
2) Would be beneficial if we knew the number of active households and 

inactive households in our church.  The co-chairs will connect with Barb for 
information on this.

3) Meeting frequency will be discussed in Jan. No meeting in December
4) Agreed to keep email just to keep informed, no official business to be 

done
5) Snow removal: several thought putting some funds aside for future if the 

work ceases to be donated

Old Business

1) Ignite campaign ( we have $128,936.00 pledged out of $360,000) that is 
approximately 38% of the families 

2) John will check on Commitment weekend. We need to get this campaign 
wrapped up in the next few weeks.
3) Any excess funds that the Knights earmarked for a project will be kept in a 
Knights fund for future projects.

Bill made a motion to adjourn at 7:30 p.m. and Sue seconded



Father closed in prayer.  
Next meeting January 17, 2023


